
From: Baker, Josh
To: Hawkins, Quentin <qhawkins@budget.sc.gov>
CC: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>

Quick, Beth <BCampbell@budget.sc.gov>
Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/30/2013 2:39:48 PM
Subject: RE: PBF Access

Quentin,
 
Wednesday at 4:00 would be best to get both Christian and I.  Does that work for you?
 
Josh
 
From: Hawkins, Quentin 

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 1:31 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Boles, Les; Quick, Beth

Subject: PBF Access
 
Josh,
Would you be able to meet with us either tomorrow at 10:30am or Wed afternoon to discuss PBF access for you and 
Christian? We just want to make sure everyone is on the same page and has an understanding of the system 
functionality, implications, etc.
 
Thanks,
 
Quentin Hawkins
Research Coordinator
State Budget Division – B&CB
803-734-2129
qhawkins@budget.sc.gov
www.budget.sc.gov
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